Executive Committee Meeting Report 23rd February 2017

The Executive Committee met at Dandenong RSL at 2pm Thursday 23rd February 2017 to consider a formal complaint of unsportsmanlike conduct by a Clayton player during a snooker match on 21st February 2017.

The committee determined that the conduct was unsportsmanlike and the player will:

- (a) Be asked to resign from the Executive Committee
- (b) Be suspended from playing in (or captaining in) the Over 55's competition until 6^{th} June 2017

The Clayton Club will also be asked to nominate a new representative in respect of the Over 55's competition.

Ian Gilbee

President